

On the eve of the "Alfredo G. Paulson" Women's Hospital's first anniversary, Eng Ernesto Noboa, La Junta de Beneficencia's Director received a most pleasant visit from Mr. John Paulson, a North American benefactor, the son of an Ecuadorian father who years back made an important donation for the hospital's construction which specializes in women's health and which opened its doors on August 19th of 2016.

The meeting was propitious to strengthen those bonds of friendship which unite La Junta de Beneficencia with Mr. John Paulson, become aware of the new management model which will govern the Institution as well as analyze topics in common regarding service to the Guayaquil and Ecuadorian Community.

During the meeting the following were also in attendance: Eng. Ramon Moncayo, Financial Director; Eng. Josè Enrique Ribas, Luis Vernaza Hospital Inspector; Eng Julio Guzmàn, Corporate Relations Inspector; Eng. Juan Xavier Cordovez, Deputy Inspector for the Organization and finance commission: Eng. Oscar Orrantia, Alejandro Mann Hospital complex Inspector, Eng. Carlos Andrade, second deputy Director and Eco. Roberto Gonzalez, Administrator General.